
Oklahoma Department of Transportation 
Environmental Programs Division 
200 N.E. 21st Street 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73105 

Thursday, November 13, 2014 
5:00 PM Open House 
5:30 PM Formal Presentation 
6:00 PM Formal Public Comments 

Chevy Bricktown Events Center 
429 E. California Street 

Free parking is available in the lot 
directly to the south of the event 
center. 
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Free parking is available in the lot
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Prior to the hearing, please feel 
free to review the 
Environmental Assessment at 
www.okladot.state.ok.us/
meetings/other.php or at one of 
the following information 
repositories: 

Oklahoma Department of 
Transportation 
200 N.E. 21st Street 
Oklahoma City, OK  73105 

City of Oklahoma City 
200 N. Walker Avenue 
Oklahoma City, OK 73102 

Metropolitan Downtown 
Library 
300 Park Avenue 
Oklahoma City, OK 73102 

Comments will be accepted 
through December 1, 2014. 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGNOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGNOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING   
The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) and the City of 
Oklahoma City invite you to attend a public hearing on November 13, 
2014, at the Chevy Bricktown Events Center, 429 E. California 
Avenue.  The public hearing will present the findings of the 
Environmental Assessment (EA) completed for the Crosstown 
Boulevard. 

Beginning at 5:00 PM, members of the public can provide written 
comments, visit one-on-one with staff, and provide private verbal 
comments in an open house format. The open house will be followed 
by a formal presentation at 5:30 PM.  At 6:00 PM members of the 
public will have an opportunity to give public verbal comments. 
Individuals should be signed up to speak by 6:15 PM and will have a 
maximum of 3 minutes to speak. Following the presentation and 
public comment, the open house format will continue until 7:30 PM. 
 
Join us to learn more about the future of the Crosstown 
Boulevard as well as next steps moving forward! 
 
Persons who would like to attend this hearing but find it difficult due to disability, 
physical barriers, or other special needs, or who require a language interpreter, may 
contact Frank Roesler, III, Public Involvement Officer at (405) 521-2350 at least 
three working days prior to the public hearing. 
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